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NEWS 

CONTACT US 

ADMINISTRATION 

Penrith Office 
Civic Centre, 601 High Street. 
St Marys Office 
Queen Street Centre, 
207–209 Queen Street. 
Contact Centre Open: 
8.30am–4pm. Mon–Fri. 
P: 4732 7777 
F: 4732 7958 

Write to: PO Box 60, 
Penrith NSW 2751. 
E: council@penrith.city 

Council’s services are 
accessible via the online 
portal at my.penrith.city 

SERVICES 

Waste Services: 4732 7777 

Illegal Dumping: 
Contact the EPA hotline 
on 131 555 and ask for the 
RID Squad (Regional Illegal 
Dumping Squad). 
Graffiti Hotline: 
Freecall 1800 022 182 

MEETING DATES 

Council Meetings 

2 May 2022 – 7pm 
Online via penrith.city 
(Ordinary Meeting) 
9 May 2022 – 7pm 
Online via penrith.city 
(Policy Review Meeting) 
30 May 2022 – 7pm 
Online via penrith.city 
(Ordinary Meeting) 

penrith.city 
visitpenrith.com.au 

FRIDAY 6, 13 & 20 MAY : 6-10PM 

OPENSTRE TSETS
MASTERS PL CARPARK, 
CORNER WOODRIFF 
& HIGH STREET 

EAEAT MEET 
FREE

CREATE EVENT 

DISCOVERDISCOVER 

COUNCIL BRIEFS 
● Looking for the perfect gift for Mum? 

Join us on Sunday, 8 May from 8.30am–12pm at 
Blue Hills Wetland in Glenmore Park for our 
annual Trees for Mum! 

We’ve divided the day into 30-minute sessions 

with registrations essential to help our Bushcare 

team provide enough plants for all participants. 

Find out more and register at: 
penrith.city/events 

● Penrith City Council’s vision for a new industrial 
employment hub at 158–164 Old Bathurst Road, 
Emu Plains, has reached a significant milestone 

with the Development Application (DA) formally 

submitted for assessment. 

The DA for the 16.29 hectare site seeks to deliver 
a centre for growth and innovation by subdividing 

the land into over 40 small- to medium-sized 

industrial lots, allowing businesses to locate 

close to home and boosting local employment 
opportunities. 

To find out more visit: 
penrith.city/oldbathurstroad 

● Help make Penrith more accessible by sharing 

your feedback on our draft Disability Inclusion 

Action Plan for 2022–2026. The draft DIAP 

states our commitment to improving Council 

services, facilities and systems so that everyone 
can lead meaningful lives. 

Learn more and give your feedback before 9am 
on Tuesday, 10 May 2022 at yoursaypenrith. 
com.au/disabilityinclusionactionplan 

DEVELOPMENT 
APPLICATION 
The following Development Application has been 
received by Council: 

• The Trustee for the DA22/0297 

Little Kids (Penrith) Child Care Unit Trust 
32–34 Wolara Avenue, Glenmore Park 
Expansion of existing child care centre capacity 

from 25 to 29 places and authorisation of existing 

building alterations and additions 

Contact: Wendy Connell on 4732 7908 

Closing Date: 16 May 2022 

Viewing of Development Applications 
The above development application/s may be viewed 
on Council’s DA Tracker via penrithcity.nsw.gov.au/ 
DATracker Officers of Council’s Development 
Services Department will be able to assist with your 
enquiries. 

Disclosure of Political Donations or Gifts 
By law, reportable political donations or gifts must 
be disclosed by anyone lodging a planning application 
to Council. Call 4732 7649 or visit penrithcity.nsw. 
gov.au 

facebook.com/penrith.city.council  instagram.com/penrithcitycouncil  penrith.city
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